

Bristol Fire Department

E5A

Inter Office Memorandum

To: Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From: Michael DeMello, Fire Chief

cc: File

Date: October 30, 2023

Re: License Recommendation, November 15 Council Meeting

.

The fire department has reviewed the license request presented as follows:

1. Amusement Devices Renewals 2023-2024

There is no objection to the granting of said licenses as described in the Town Clerk memorandum of October 26th, provided the applicants are compliant with all applicable laws, codes, ordinances, and/or other compliancy requirements.

STEVEN CONTENTE Town Administrator

> TOWN COUNCIL NOV 1 5 2023 MEETING

BRISTOL, PHODE SLAND